
William J. Cahill,Jr, 
-" Vice President rv_-"alw 1 '1

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, N Y 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-3819

July 6, 1973

Re Consolidated Edison Company 
of New York, Inc.  

Indian Point Unit No. 2 
AEC Docket No. 50-247

Mr. Karl Kniel, Chief 
Pressurized Water Reactors 
Directorale of Licensing 
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20545 

Dear Mr. Kniel

In response to your letter of April 3, 1973, there is 
enclosed a description of Con Edison's quality assurance 
program for the operation of Indian Point Unit No. 2, 
as well as the results of a comparison with the guide
lines set forth in Regulatory Guide 1.33 (Safety Guide 
No. 33).

Very truly yours 

William J. Cahill, Jr.  
Vice Presidentj
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